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RECONVENED MEETING OF ARGYLL AND BUTE LOCAL REVIEW BODY

A meeting of the ARGYLL AND BUTE LOCAL REVIEW BODY will be reconvene in the 
COUNCIL CHAMBERS, KILMORY, LOCHGILPHEAD on WEDNESDAY, 24 JANUARY 2018 at 
9:30 AM, which you are requested to attend to consider the case below.

Please note that paperwork for this case has previously been issued in the Agenda packs for the 
1st Calling held on 20 September 2017 at 09:30am and the 2nd Calling held on 1 November 2017 
at 10.30am.

Douglas Hendry
Executive Director of Customer Services

BUSINESS

1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

3. CONSIDER NOTICE OF REVIEW REQUEST:SITE FOR THE ERECTION OF 
CROFT HOUSE, LAND NORTH OF 1 KILVAREE, CONNEL, OBAN. PA37 1RN 

(a) Further Information from Planning (Pages 3 - 8)

(b) Further Information from Roads (Pages 9 - 10)

ARGYLL AND BUTE LOCAL REVIEW BODY

Councillor Rory Colville (Chair) Councillor Mary-Jean Devon
Councillor Donald MacMillan

Contact: Adele Price-Williams 01546 604480 

Public Document Pack
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Local Review Body Reference 17/0005/LRB

Planning Reference 17/00493/PPP

Site for the Erection of Croft House, Land North of 1 Kilvaree, Connel, By Oban, PA37 1RN.

Following the request for further information by the Local Review Body on the 6th November, I 
visited the site and carried out a walked survey on the existing passing places.

The road condition and commensurate improvements are covered by the joint submission from 
Planning and Roads.

The first section of the access road, from the UC19 Barran – Connel Road to Cluny Villa (140m) is 
wide enough that passing places are not required.

From Cluny Villa to the proposed development site (710m) there are several passing places. One 
extra passing place should be provided between the gate at Cluny Villa and the first bend, possibly at 
the tip access (ch’age 75). Beyond this point there are ample passing places, the problem being that 
several are too narrow or too short to be of any use.

Measuring from the gate at Cluny Villa, the following passing places should be widened and / or 
lengthened to ensure they are suitable for use;

Ch’age 275 (LH corner) the passing place needs widened to 5m minimum.

Ch’age 340 (RH corner)     ditto

Ch’age 410 (RH corner) the passing place need lengthened to a minimum of 10m @ 5m wide

Ch’age 465 (culvert) the passing place need lengthened and widened to give a minimum of 10m @ 
5m wide.

Ch’age 520 (RH corner)       ditto

Ch’age 590 the passing place needs widened to 5m minimum.

The last passing place (ch’age 615) requires the removal of scrub to make it useable for cars.
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